
 
 

Associate Dean for Scholarship & Research 

The Faculty and Staff of Columbia University School of Nursing welcome you to a tradition of 
excellence in nursing education, clinical practice and research that spans more than a century.  
We represent the very best in quality and innovation within an academic environment.  Our focus 
is on discovery and building evidence for effective practice and translating that evidence-based 
knowledge to practice and policy environments. 

We are currently recruiting for a dynamic and imaginative nurse scientist to lead our Scholarship 
& Research enterprise as Associate Dean.  You will be joining a strong team of researchers 
committed to clinical and translational scholarship through the application of novel approaches.  
Columbia Nursing is consistently ranked among the leading nursing schools receiving grants from 
the NIH.  Our Faculty thrive in our new state-of-the-art building located in New York City.    

The Associate Dean for Scholarship & Research will be a proven leader who will successfully 
enhance and execute the School’s strategic goals and mission for research, as well as nurture and 
expand its collaborative culture and scholarly resources.  The incumbent will recruit, mentor and 
support Faculty researchers (on tenure and non-tenure tracks) and contribute to the development 
of our Postdoctoral Fellows.  This role also serves as the liaison to internal and external 
constituents interested in our scholarly endeavors, including Faculty, Alumni, funding agencies, 
outside schools and universities, and the media.   

Successful candidates must possess a research doctoral degree (e.g., PhD, DNSc, DrPH) with the 
qualifications and credentials for appointment as a tenured Professor.  Minority and LGBT 
candidates are encouraged to apply.   

Columbia University offers rich opportunities with an infrastructure that provides the foundation 
for scholarly success.  Columbia Nursing is a close-knit and collaborative team that partners on 
research, education and clinical experiences, and shares a vision for the future of healthcare in 
this country. We are internationally known and clinically unrivaled with recognition for excellence 
in research and curricular advancements as part of one of the world’s most renowned medical 
centers.   

To apply, please visit:  

 https://pa334.peopleadmin.com/postings/1520 

Columbia University is an Equal Opportunity/Affirmative Action employer. 
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